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PETROLEUM INC.

January 21, 1976

4

Mr. D. V. Rogers, Director

0il & Gas Conservation Commission
Room 237, Columbine Building

1845 Sherman Street

Denver, Colorado 80203

Re: Federal 2-23X
SE NW Sec. 23-9N=-91wW
Moffat County, Colorado
Blue Gravel Area

Dear Mr. Rogers:

In accordance with your request of January 21, 1976 in reference
to the captioned well, we are enclosing copies of approved Report of
Fracture Treatment and Shooting or Acidizing dated July 1, 1975, and

approved report of Intention to Abandon dated July 22, 1975.

In addi-

tion, we are enclosing reports of Lessee's Monthly Report of Operations

dating from January 1975 through December 1975 covering the

2-23X and

the 1-23 wells. The 2-23X well has not been plugged since we intend to

. use it as a water disposal well.
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Yours very truly,

-
\l"'n

7

-

> ;
'\}1'1 /
ek gL et

éecretary to George Farmar
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Enclosures

SUITE 1700 ¢ 1600 BROADWAY DENVER, COLORADO 80202

TELEPHONE [303] 893-0667



